

I'm making an additional gift now as a way of saying YES! to this community, and especially to honor the Friend who gave us the wonderful challenge grant last fall. I also believe it's essential for us to maintain a robust endowment fund to help future generations of Quakers. I am blessed to be able to contribute and feel it is my responsibility to do so. It's time to get this project done! So please support the Meeting, and the dear fellowship of all the friends in it, by making a generous commitment now to our 'Warm & Cozy' mini campaign. Thank you! marth. Martha Christine LVMM Clerk Please return the enclosed pledge form by March 31, 2024. Note there are a variety of giving options. Pledges made now to the HVAC Fund can be fulfilled at any time until the end of 2024. Generous gifts of all sizes are welcomed and appreciated. Martha Rachel Dena Andrew Lynn